Safe Steps 2024 Christmas appeal

Description

Instead of sending Christmas cards and corporate gifts this year, we have donated to Safe Steps, a
local charity that work with and for survivors of domestic abuse in our Leigh-on-Sea community and the
surrounding areas.

We are pleased to support this deserving cause dedicated to helping all genders, young people, and
children, particularly during the festive period when extra help is needed.



